310 Beacond Street, 8.B.
Weshington 3, D. C.

15 Novenber 1954

Mr. W. J. Galbraith
Manager, Government Services Department
Potomae Blectric Power Company
10th and ¥ Btreets, Northwest
Washington 4, D. €.
Dear Mr. Galbraithy
Your courtesy in acting so promptly upon my letter of
3 Novenber is much appreciated. We are very glad to lesrn
that the structure forming the subject of my letter is moon

t0o be remved.

Yery truly yours,

WILLIAM ¥. FRIEIMAN
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